
 
Upcoming Events 

• December 20 Winter Wonderland 5-7PM 
 

Important Community Updates 

 

Pizza Lunch November 29th 

 

Pizza Day will be managed by School Council on November 29th during our second 

nutrition break.  Orders are now complete.  There will be lunch events coming in 

the new year hosted by council.   

 

Fundraising for Pizza Days this year will support student physical education 

equipment and equipment for nutrition breaks for students throughout the year.  

Fundraising will also support funding toward school excursions for students as 

well.  

Community Weekly Time Lion 

Hear us Roar 

Nov. 27 – Dec. 1 
Hindu Heritage Month 

Indigenous Education Month 

Monday, November 27 Day 1  

Tuesday, November 28 Day 2  

Wednesday, November 29 Day 3 • Wellness Wednesday  

• Pizza Day (2nd Nutrition Break, Council will 
deliver pizza items to classrooms) 

Thursday, November 30 Day 4 Virtual ROAR Assembly 9:15AM 

Friday, December 1 Day 5 • International Day of Persons with Disabilities 

(Dec. 3) 

International Day of Persons with Disabilities 

 

https://www.un.org/en/observances/day-of-persons-with-disabilities


SWL Spirit Wear 

 

Spirit Wear is available once again for sale.  Various apparel is available at the 

following link. 

 https://westendsportshamilton.ca/store/    

 

Orders are open from now until December 1st.  Spirit Wear orders will be 

delivered by December 18th.   

 

Winter Wonderland – December 20th SAVE THE DATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://westendsportshamilton.ca/store/


 

Bully Awareness and Prevention Week 

 

Educators worked through various lessons for primary, junior and intermediate 

students to help educate students about the different forms of bullying, how to 

be an upstander, and overall ways to be accepting and kind to all.  Bullying affects 

everyone and together through a united front everyone can impact how bullying 

is addressed in school.  Students will be sharing work they have engaged in 

regarding Bully Awareness and Prevention week at our virtual ROAR assembly on 

Thursday.  

 

Check out our I’m Kind message!  Students were able to support this message this 

week through class photos.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Family Paint Night 

 

Our Community Paint Night was a success.  Council raised approximately $500.00 

for this event to support student hands on instructional materials at school.  It 

was wonderful to see our young artists at work during this evening and time for 

the SWL community to come together!  Thank you, School Council for your time 

and care in organizing and running this event!  Thank you, families for your 

support! 

 

 

 


